Friends of the Timothy C. Hauenstein Reynolds Township Library
Meeting Minutes for January 10,2024

Members and Guests Present: Jan Malmo, Sharon Mclnnis, Sue Bogardus, Judy Parker, and
Janice Williams.
Call to Order: Themeeﬁng_wasealledtoorderat IO:OSam.byPresident,JanMalmo.
Approval of the Minutes: Motioned by Judy P. and seconded by Sue B. to approve the
December 13, 2023 meeting minutes. Motion carried.
Treasurer’s Report: Jan M. Gave the treasurers Refer to the printout.  Motioned by Judy
P. and seconded by Sue B. to approve the treasurer’s report. Motion carried.

Director’s Report: Cheryl Smith

© Winter Reading program has begun.

® January&-PuzzleSwaphasbeg\mandisappearingtobesmwssﬁﬂ.

® l\rﬁchiganScomxdrelsmogramwillbepraemedJanZOat&OOp.m.

® Please check out the calendar of events and activities for ongoing programs.

@ IfyouaretravelingandusingtheLibbyAppyoucanborrowﬁ'omomPatmerlibrariwalso,
thereisalistavailableatﬂaeh‘brarydwk.Downloadﬂ:eLibbyAppandomlyneedmenteryom
library card number one time.

OLD BUSINESS

Birdhouse Art Prize — Birdhouses are now availabletopmchase,theymayberemmed anytime
after Feb. 19. SherriNashOgrenandMatgatetFarratellﬁ'omtheGiﬂerywilljudgeﬂae
birdhouses on March 26e. ShamnWwillcomactthewinnerspriortothe“BirdingProgram”
March 27a. Atthattime,thehostGregBodkerwillannouncethewinners. Cheryl will give
ﬂ:osepmchasinghousesﬂleinformaﬁonabomtheBirdingProgmmandhowwinnerswillbe
selected and announced. Cheryl will contact the Daily News for possible article and will order
age-appropﬁatebirdbooksforwinnemalongwithﬁbbms(alreadypmchased).

NEW BUSINEDD

A special thank you to Sandy S. For her valuable service and attention to detail
intheposiﬁonofTreasxm,itisgreaﬂy i _

Nominating committee including Sharon W., Gail W. & Judy P. have secured the nomination of
Janice Williams, for treasurer for 2024. Unanimous vote to accept Janice as Treasurer for the
2024 year motion by Judy P. second by Sue B. All approved. The positions of President — Jan
Malmo, V.P. — Sue Bogardus, Treasurer-Janice Williams, Secretary —Deb Behrenwald are
complete.

Friends of the Library dues of $10.00 will be collected at the next meeting.

Vote at next meeting to donate money to the Childrens Librarian for books for the summer
reading program.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. The next meeting will be held February 14, at 10:00 a.m.



